

Foxboro Youth Football & Cheerleading

Events & Announcements - November 2023





We will be providing a bi-weekly newsletter during the regular season.

We will also send out reminders for key events on
Instagram (@foxboro_youth_football_cheer)
& Facebook (Foxboro Youth Football and Cheerleading)



Tackle Football Updates

· 8th Grade Tackle Team were the President's Cup Champions, winning 3 games, concluding with a 30–26 victory over Weymouth!



We dedicated our grill area to Bill Daly, former President, Concessions Manager, & Coach

Cheer Updates

· 14U Cheer Team advanced to Regionals with a 2nd Place finish at States.

They will compete this weekend for a chance to advance to Nationals in Florida!



TEAM MOMS!

Thank you to Emily Galperin, Tara Toma,
Shauna Haggerty, Dalia Ramirez,
Sarah Norman, Jen Sousa, Darlene Follett,
Dianna Walker, Katie Raphaelson
Allison Ellsworth, Whitney Drovatzikas, Denise
Melvin, Liz Keefe, & Jill Page
for ALL their time in effort in helping to
organize volunteers and supporting our
coaches this season!



Fundraising



Papa Gino's Dine-Out Night

11/20 from 4-8pm

20% of sales goes back
to our 14U Cheer Team



Thank You!

- Golfers that played in our tournament in October
- Those who donated to our Food Drive for the Foxboro Food Pantry
- Those who donated raffle baskets at our final home games



January Elections
If you are interested in a position on our Board of Directors or have questions, contact our Vice President,
Shannon Suess

